
 

R.E. 
 

During RE this term Base 6 will be exploring the question 
‘What can we learn from visiting sacred places?’. The 
children will be describing what is meant by ‘sacred’, 
comparing sacred places which are significant to religious 
believers. By the end of the topic the children will be able 
to explain the value of sacred places to religious believers.    

PSHSE 
In PSHE this term we are focusing on the topic 
‘Relationships’. We will gain an understanding of love and 
loss and the importance of making memories.  We will 
discuss a positive friendship and learn how to know and 
show what makes a good friendship but also how to solve 
friendship problems when they occur.  

History 
 

During History this half-term we are going to be exploring 
Anglo-Saxons and Vikings, this is linked to our new topic 
‘Raiders and Traders’. In this unit, the children will be 
learning about the raids and invasions by Vikings in 
Anglo-Saxon Britain. The children will learn who the 
Vikings were as well as when and where they raided and 
settled.   

MFL 
As part of modern languages, we will be studying French. 
We will be learning about our school journey. The children 
we will learning the key vocabulary and phrases around 
the theme of school. The children will be able to say and 
write phrases about what’s in their pencil cases and the 
subjects that they learn in school.  

Art 
 

This half term our artist of focus will be Jacob Lawrence 
‘Anglo-Saxon’ and migration works, we will use his works to 
story colour and pattern through collage and painting. We will 
have the opportunity to study the artwork and practise using the 
art elements of colour and pattern before using this knowledge 
to practise painting and using collage to add these elements into 
our artwork. 

Computing 
This term Base 6 will be looking at Computer Science. This 
theme will involve Base 6 focusing on how to programme. The 
children will use Scratch with their computing lessons with our 
visitor from Amazing ICT. The children will use a range of 
programming throughout this term to showcase their learning  

P.E. 
In Base 6, the children will continue to develop their skills with 
the Crossbar coaches. This half-term, the focus is outdoor 
adventure. The children will learn to orientate themselves with 
increasing confidence and accuracy around a short trail. The 
children will also be focusing on swimming. We will be learning 
to swim competently, confidently, and proficiently over 25 
metres using a range of strokes effectively.  

Additional Information 
Please ensure children bring reading books and diaries into school every 

day. Children should be reading at least 5 times a week with the reading 
record signed by the person who listened to them read each time.  

Base 6 have PE on Monday and Thursday.  
Please make sure your child has their PE kit in school. PE kits can be 
brought to school on Monday and left in children’s lockers throughout 

the week and sent home on a Friday for washing.  
All school uniform and PE kit should be labelled. 

Please feel free to address Miss Bradley with any questions or concerns 
you having the communication handbook or get in contact using the Base 

6 email. 
base6.teaguesbridge@taw.org.uk  

Thank you😊 
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